from
George Stump

To: Mr, Carl Dabelstein

Dear Mr, Dabelstein:

This memo confirms
your receiving K#MU,Kansas City,lissouri,
9.9 Megacycles on Wednesday July 1llth,
1971,L:25-,:35 P.M.

KFMU is now in the
process of polarizing it's antenna, This
should be in effect in late fall of this
year,And it should give/ you ® nstant
exfellent reception.,/ / \ -
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